TRIVIA CHALLENGE?

The residents ‘swamped’ the staff with their trivia knowledge. The residents were
good winners and the staff gracious losers and Nina Amaral head cheerleader (alias,
Pines Administrator) and only cheerleader made us all enjoy the antics even more
with her ‘accomplished’ cheers and acrobats!

Thank you resident team members... Evelyn Nathanson, Phyllis Schon, Ruth Stephan,
Renee Kaplan, Lydia Gross, Lillian Mallinger , Agnes Bambu, and Richard Takemoto for
all your practice and preparation. Thank you staff team members...Joe Rousseau,
Don Croll, Betty Ford and Cora Bishop (and cheerleader Nina!)

By the way do YOU know what men have 1,300 of? Ask one of the Trivia Team members!




VOLUNTEERS CORNER

Exciting news: Pines has been selected
for “Make a Difference Weekend”
October 21-22, 2006. This is a Sarasota
county-wide event in which groups and
individuals will be involved in service
projects to make our county a better
place by their acts of service
volunteerism. One person at a time
making a difference by selecting a
project and giving time to make the lives
of others better in our community is the
overall theme of the weekend. The
weekend is about the spirit of People
Helping People and Neighbors Helping
Neighbors.

Friendship Volunteer Center is promoting
and recruiting for all of these county-
wide service projects. We know that
some of our newsletter readers will want

PINES WISH LIST

Portable CD players (new).

CD’s.

Bibles. New or in new condition.

Inspirational books. New or in new

condition.

5. Wooden Kitchen Carts from Wal-

Mart (approx. $79.00).

Magazines for residents (New).

7. Ultra Light Folding tables (White
Plastic) 6’ or 8’ (Sam’s Club or Wal-
Mart).

8. Electric Golf Carts.

9. Plastic Coated Wire Hangers for
Residents’ clothing.

10. New Birthday Cards.

PWN S

o

Please contact Paul or Treva in
Maintenance re: donations — 365-0250
ext. 7119

to join in. Pines’
project will need 45
volunteers to repaint
the covered wooden
walkway which runs
along the Orange
Avenue side of our campus. To sign
up, call Friendship Volunteer Center
941-953-5965 or go to their web
www.friendshipvolunteer.com and sign
up for Pines’ Make a Difference Painting
Project.

October 21-22 weekend will be fun and
lunch will be provided.

Susan Wenzel, Director of Volunteers

Don’t miss Farm Days: .
in September! - g

ESPECIALLY our S S
Intergenerational activity on 1A
Tuesday 9/12 at 10:00AM. Our re5|dents
and Child Care children will be visited by
some baby goats and chics!

HELP...pon't forget to check
with your friends and organizations
if you'd like to “adopt” our Poetry
in Motion Wheelchair Dance Class -
a collaborative program with Pines
and Florida Studio Theatre.

We're running out of time and we
would truly be at a loss without this
program.

If you'd like to know more... please

call Debbie Morrill - 552-1876.

www.pinesofsarasota.org



Yy SEPTEMRER BIRTRDAYS

09/05 Mary Jelemensky

Welcome! 09/08 Mary Reid

09/08 Etta B
WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS 09/08 th;mczlrjlzggjtn;an

Dorothy Allard 09/09 Ruth Freeman
Agnes Bambu 09/10 Edna Fields
Mayrian Dahline 09/13 Margaret Taylor "
Dolores Toms 09/14 Mable Pearson %‘&
Pericles Miras 09/17 Laurette Shoemaker (
Edwin Rosenthal 09/18  Frank Sarinell \

09/18 Marjorie Gaspar ;tx.
09/19 Leland Scott _
09/20 Janice Ferguson
09/20 Hilda Homolka
09/21 Earleen Proctor
09/21 Juanita Fennell
! 09/23 Kathryn Hanst
In Sympathy... 09/24  Cressida Fulkert

We extend our deepest sympathy 09/26 Harriette Dowling
to the families and friends 09/27 Dorothea Wooton
of our beloved residents 09/28 Olivia Rock

Viola Bond 09/29 Robert Dodd
09/30 Marie Brown
09/30 Herbert Lee

09/30 Geraldine Mayeski
09/30 Agnes Torrence

Nola Gaydusek
Margaret Klein
Evelyn McAuliffe
Thelma Trinkle
Mary Wayne

Resident Rights of the Month
Each Nursing Home Resident shall have the right to:
e Organize and participate in resident groups.
e Participate in social, religious, and community activities.

www.pinesofsarasota.org



RESIDENT OF THE MONTH
ANNA HEINSOHN

Anna was born on May 24, 1922 in
Brooklyn, New York. Her father was a
professional photographer. Anna raised
her 4 children on Long Island-Ann
Marie, Mary Ann, Betty Ann and Robert.
When living in
Brooklyn Anna
worked in the
restaurant
service business
and as a school
monitor.

Some of her
best memories
are taking care
of her
grandson, making (& eating) her special
home-made noodles and the Christmas
holidays.

Anna has a fun-loving spirit and
especially enjoys Pines’ Music Therapy,
Intergenerational activities, special
events and is a member of the Pines’
Resident Council.

Congratulations, Anna...we ‘love you,
too, babe!’

LIL' STORE

MONDAYS: 9:30—Apple Lane Lounge (#11)
WEDNESDAYS: 9:30—Cullers Hall
FRIDAYS: 9:30—ALF Dining Room

WISH LISTS...
You Say, ALREADY???

The holiday season is sneaking up on us
again, and due to the activity of the
move to the replacement building, we
want to be sure to get your Holiday Wish
Lists distributed to our community
friends. Just think...some of us may be
celebrating the first holiday season in
the new building!

Have you seen the Pet
Therapy inc. puppies??

Kathy Alexander and ‘family’ of Bichon
Frise puppies have been visiting weekly
so that we can help “raise” the babies!
They're up for adoption (with a good
sized donation). If interested call Kathy
at 358-2225.

They are being adopted fast...join us on
9/5, 9/12, and 9/19 at 2:00PM in Cullers
Hall for maybe our last ‘playtime’ with
these 2 litters.

The Garden Unit has a special
Activity Calendar; please call the
Activities Dept if you would like a
copy. (365-0250 ext. 1876)




